
 

WoW Mums Founder and Chair 

Senia Dedic has been invited by Mr. 

Ian Hewitt, Chairman of All England 

Lawn Tennis Club to the Royal Box 

at The Centre Court, during     

Wimbledon Tennis Tournament, as  

a  recipient of the Most Excellent    

Order of the British Empire medal. 

Day started with the exciting pre 

lunch drinks on the famous Club  

balcony and continued with the   

opulent food and tennis games 

throughout the afternoon and into 

the evening. There was so much to 

see and do around the Grounds and 

explore all places with the special  

Royal Box pass.  Very exciting!  

After more than 10 years of regular     

karate training, starting at the very young 

age, Giulia Minghella achieved her goal to 

get the Black Belt and to become a Karate 

Sensei. She made her mother very proud, 

who commented that Giulia would’ve not 

achieved this without the WoW heavily 

subsidised  karate lessons for children and 

all our support over the years.              

We have to thank our partners and       

funders Thomas’s Foundation who are 

funding this WoW project to make sure 

that all children can access crucial self-

defence classes, whatever their means.    

We wish Giulia all the best in the future 

and we are looking  forward to our next 

successful Karate Kid with a black belt. 

Next WoW Karate term starts on 23rd      

September in Caius House.  

 Wimbledon Royal Box 
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WoW Parent  

Forum is   

on every first 

Monday of the 

month from                           

12 -1pm  

 

WoW Enterprise   

Club Zoom        

networking every     

Wednesday  from          

10am—11am  

 

WoW weekly                 

Inter-Generational 

food deliveries    

 

WoW Karate 

Every Saturday 

term time  from 

10am-12 

Photo: Sensei Andrew Beech, Black Belt      

Second Dan with the  new Sensei Giulia 
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   Summer Party at Holmleigh Court 

Voluntary Sector Conference 
Women of Wandsworth 

have been invited to the    

Voluntary Community Sector 

Conference, which is the  

second consultation about 

the future relationship      

between the Council, Public 

Sector, Businesses and Vol-

untary Sector to form the 

stronger bond and to activate 

everyone in the borough for 

the better use of our re-

sources for our better future.   

Council Leader Simon Hogg 

thanked all voluntary organi-

sations who support people 

in need of Council’s help. 

John Griffiths from Rocket 

Science talked about the 

survey, which will help us 

understand the Sector’s 

challenges and gather the 

potential ideas and solu-

tions to our problems. 

Rocket Science organisa-

tion have done a compari-

son of WBC with other 

Councils to see how they 

have dealt with some of the 

problems. There were   

discussions on five themes: 

Volunteering, Leadership& 

Advocacy,  Partnership & 

Collaboration, Funding 

and Organisational      

Development. 

WoW mums proposed 

the buddying system    

between the businesses 

and their chosen charities 

to support from their 

CSR and also to imple-

ment our Solar Car-parks 

idea as a way to get free 

charging points for     

electric cars and poten-

tially free electricity for 

schools and NHS.       

It was nice to join the elderly at 

Homleigh Court lodge for a    

summer party this month in their 

lovely living room. We had     

visitors Jummy and Justine from 

Wandsworth Care Alliance 

(photo above) at the party.  

We had a special presentation of  

a Certificate of Appreciation 

awarded to top volunteer Joe 

Wieczorek for all his regular, 

weekly food supply donated to 

the lodge over the past six 

months.  

Everyone enjoyed the lovely food 

prepared by Amanda Bridges and 

several attempts to dance by the 

elderly and the guests. Wonderful 

event carried on in the late after-

noon with several new friendships 

made amongst the residents and 

the visitors from the neighbor-

hood. 
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         75 Years of NHS 
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NHS was founded in July 

1948 and has been the most 

needed and respected   

British institution ever since 

then. In these 75 years NHS 

adapted throughout the 

generations from the first 

kidney transplant in 1960, 

to the first IVF baby in 1978 

and to some of the pioneer-

ing innovations for HIV and 

Covid 19 trials recently, it 

has always been our rock. 

Amanda Prichard, NHS 

Chief Executive visited 

Chelsea and Westmin-

ster hospital this month 

and has joined the    

festivities attended by 

the Nurses, Doctors, 

Patients, ICS and the 

public. We enjoyed the 

cake to celebrate this 

big milestone in our 

health service. 

Happy Birthday NHS! 

WoW Mums Health 

Champions are proud 

to be able to help the 

NHS in any way.       

Thames Christian school 

Students chose to deliver 

a  42nd Street Musical as 

their GCSE finals and  

perform on their brand 

new school stage. This 

West End revival has a  

multiple award winning  

plot and super tunes 

from the 1930s Great 

Depression era. School’s 

drama department and 

students made their own 

outfits for the performance. 

The Show includes many 

songs from the 42nd Street 

film as well as from other 

films from that same era, 

which was such a trip down 

the memory lane for our 

elderly friends from        

Holmleigh Court lodge, 

who were also invited to 

this show. 

All Karate Kids are always 

looking forward to the 

WoW Karate Champion-       

ship, as they can imple-

ment in sparing fights 

what they have been  

practicing for in the year. 

Congratulations to all 

winners of gold medals 

and to students who 

passed the grading onto a 

new colour belt.  Please 

contact us if you wish to 

join our waiting list. 

WoW Karate Championship 

42nd Street Musical 
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